Pamela Martin

From: Public Hearings
Subject: FW: 3025 Douglas Street Input

From: Lindsay Edwards [ |
Sent: December 11, 2017 4:54 PM

To: Leanne Taylor <Itaylor@victoria.ca>
Subject: 3025 Douglas Street Input

Hi Leanne,
| think converting 3025 Douglas St from motel to residential is a great idea.
Thanks,

Lindsay Edwards





